
 

 

Virtual Cambridge University Press Workshop 

 

The English Department participated in a virtual workshop with its partner Cambridge University Press 
on Wednesday, December 7th 2022. The workshop was presented by Ms Laura Moulton, the 
Professional Learning & Development Manager at Cambridge University Press. The workshop focused on 
tips on using the skills-based structure of Cambridge books. 
 
The English Department had a virtual workshop with its partner Cambridge University Press on 

Wednesday, December 7th 2022. The workshop was presented by Ms Laura Moulton, the Professional 

Learning & Development Manager at Cambridge University Press. It was attended by the following 

members of the English Department: Alban Beqiri, Abdallah Al-Farhan, Fares Al-Shammari & Ruba Najia.  

The workshop focused on tips on using the skills-based structure of the Cambridge books the English 

Department have been using since 2016 within the constraints of both time (3 hours per week) and a 

large number of students per classroom (35-40). The workshop provided insights on how to use specific 

parts of the book best to maximize learning. The English Department plans to conduct another 

workshop with Cambridge in the Spring Semester focused on another topic of interest and importance.   


